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Karina Renna

Report Examiner

Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission
109 West 9™ Street, Suite 504

Topeka, KS 66612-1287

Re: Campaign Finance Report of January 10, 2006
Lynn Jenkins for Treasurer

Dear Mrs. Renna:

Please be advised we have transferred the amount of $500 from the contribution
of Stephen R. Cloud on October 24, 2005 to that of Barbara A. Cloud on the same date.

This, according to our records, will now reflect a total contribution by Stephen R.
Cloud of $2,000 and a total amount from Barbara A. Cloud of $750.

We trust this is satisfactory.
Sincerely,

Rowland Hyle
Treasurer for Lynn Jenkins for Treasurer
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cc: Lynn Jenkins



